
  

February 2025 

 

 

 

Florence Elementary School 

7605 Florence School Drive 

High Point, NC, 27265 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

 

This letter provides important information regarding the 2025-26 course registration process at Florence 
Elementary School. The resources and information below will help guide decisions about your child’s 
course requests and help them reach the next stage of academic progress.    
 
This is a friendly reminder that Florence Elementary School will host a Parent Night on February 13, 2025.  
After the parent night, you may also find information about the registration process on the school website.  
 
A link to the online version of the registration book can be accessed by clicking  

https://gcsnc.com/counseling. You will find the online registration books under 2025-26 Middle School 

Registration on the right side of the page. The registration book contains information about the multitude of 
choices in GCS and is designed to help you and your child make the best choices for middle/high school 
education and post-secondary opportunities. 
 
Your child will register for course requests using the Online Course Registration in PowerSchool. The 
student online registration window will open from February 14, 2025 at 5pm until February 23, 2025 at 5pm. 
Parents/guardians may review their child’s 2025-26 course requests by accessing the PowerSchool Parent 
Portal. You may find the parent portal on our school’s webpage by clicking the tab for Parents - Middle 
School Information- Class Registration. After students have completed their initial selections, they will work 
with counselors to ensure the selections are appropriate and that they are on a path to achieving their long-
term goals.  
 
Students will receive a copy of their course requests for the 2025-26 school year. Please take time to 
review and discuss your child’s course selections. We encourage students to take advantage of rigorous 
coursework as GCS is proud to offer courses and programs that will prepare students for educational and 
career opportunities after high school. A confirmed schedule will be available this summer.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mrs. Carr and Mrs. Ide 

School Counselors 

Florence Elementary School   

                        
         
 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fgcsnc.com%2Fcounseling&data=05%7C02%7Callmann%40gcsnc.com%7C1dd9eebc9097474201f408dd2b4b83ef%7C9ae2fb1fdea24c4381947624fcbbb30c%7C0%7C0%7C638714325509515006%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=9aLLNNeJY3xaaXxXo1yY%2FfyAOmzXT5K8hlDAOg0K5gk%3D&reserved=0

